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Jennifer Willoughby
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Town of Shelburne
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TO\A/N OF SHELBUNl\e.

Re: June 14,2021 Correspondence - June 14,2021 Gouncil Resolution
(Gounty of Dufferin Resolution Regarding Residential Schools)

Dear Ms. Willoughby,

Thank you for your correspondence informing me of Shelburne Council's June 14,2021
resolution supporting the resolution from the County of Dufferin regarding Residential Schools. I

appreciate you taking the time to keep me informed on Council's initiatives and activities.

The legacy of Residential Schools is a national shame that's had a profoundly lasting and
damaging impact on lndigenous culture, heritage, and language. The discovery of the mass
grave at a former Residential School in Kamloops, B.C. is a somber reminder that so much
more work needs to be done to address the devastating and harmful effects that Residential
Schools had, and still have, on many survivors today.

My Conservative colleagues and I are calling on Canada's Parliament to share in our
commitment to reconciliation, and for the federal government to take immediate action to
address this unspeakable discovery, and support the lndigenous communities and our country,
in mourning.

Thank you again for bringing this resolution to my attention and for your continued work to serve
the residents of Shelburne.

Sincerely,

Kyle Seeback, M.P
Dufferin-Caledon
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